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COMMITTEE HEARINGS CONTINUE
The Education and Health Standing Committee is undertaking an Inquiry into the Adequacy and Appropriateness of Prevention and Treatment Services for Alcohol and Illicit Drug Problems in Western Australia. 
There are two hearings scheduled for the week 21-25 February:

21 February- 11am in Meeting Room 1

Mr Grahame Searle, Director General, Department of Housing

Mr Steve Parry, General Manager, Service Delivery, Department of Housing
Mr Greg Cash, Director, Affordable Housing Policy, Department of Housing
Mr Peter Londsale, Director, Housing Programs, Department of Housing
Mr Graeme Jones, Acting Executive Director, Aboriginal Housing Services, 
Department of Housing

23 February- 9am in Meeting Room 1

Hon Dr Kim Hames, Minister for Health

Mr Kim Snowball, Director General, Department of Health
Mr Philip Aylward, Chief Executive Child and Adolescent Health Services

Mr Ian Wight-Pickin, Chief of Staff
Mr Christian Allier, Principal Policy Advisor, Health
Ms Melinda Hayes, Principal Policy Advisor, Health
The Terms of Reference for the Inquiry are to:

(1) To inquire into the adequacy and appropriateness of prevention and treatment services for alcohol and illicit drug problems in Western Australia, with particular reference to:

(a) the evidence base, content, implementation and resourcing (including professional training) for health education and other interventions on alcohol and illicit drugs for school-aged students;

(b) the evidence base, adequacy, accessibility and appropriateness of the broad range of services for treatment and support of people with alcohol and drug problems and their families, and the most appropriate ways to ensure integrated care; and

(c) the adequacy of the current education and training of medical and allied health professionals in the alcohol and drug field.

(2) To inquire into the impact on communities, and the social costs, of alcohol and illicit drug problems in Western Australia.

(3) To report to the House by 26 May 2011.
For further information, please contact the Committee’s Chairman, Dr Janet Woollard, MLA on 9316 1377 or 0419 907 999 or the Principal Research Officer, Dr David Worth, on 9222 7469.
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